
SACRED HEART CHURCH  
Bushwood, Maryland – Founded 1755 

 

Father Kevin Fields 
Deacon Joseph Lloyd 

 

Rectory Phone: 301-769-3100                
Parish Website: www.sacredheartbushwood.org 

Parish Email: sacredheart.bushwood.md@adw.org 
Faith Formation Coord. – Kimmie Gibson - Email: HASHfaithformation@gmail.com 

Youth Ministry – Theresa Friess – Email: southernmarylandroots@gmail.com 
Masses: Sunday 6:30 & 8:00 a.m. and Thurs. & Fri. 8:00 a.m.     

Eucharistic Adoration: Friday 8:30 – 9:30 a.m. 
Confessions: Saturday 2:45 – 3:15 p.m. 

Sunday 7:30 – 8:00 a.m. and Friday 8:30 – 9:00 a.m. 
Baptisms:  By appointment. Weddings:  Contact Father six months in advance. 

Rectory Office Hours: Mon. – Fri. 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.  
Seventh District Catholic Aid Society: 240-256-4101  

 

MASS INTENTIONS 
Mon. July  10     NO MASS  
Tues. July  11     NO MASS 

  Wed. July  12  7:00 p.m. Mass at Holy Angels 
Thurs. July  13 8:00 a.m. Al Francis Guy 
Fri. July  14 8:00 a.m. Robert Wathen 
Sat. July  15 4:30 p.m. Mass at Holy Angels 
Sun. July  16 6:30 a.m. Barbara Goode 

8:00 a.m. Craig Anderson 
            10:30 a.m. Mass at Holy Angels 

 
SHORT BIOGRAPHY OF FR. FIELDS: Cardinal Wilton Gregory appointed Fr. Kevin Fields to 
Administrator of Sacred Heart Parish and Holy Angels Parish. Fr. Fields was Parochial Vicar of St. 
Elizabeth Parish in Rockville from 2021 to 2023. Ordained to the priesthood in 2018, he was Parochial 
Vicar of St. Mary Parish in Rockville from 2018 to 2021. Fr. Fields completed his priestly formation at 
Mount St. Mary’s Seminary, earning both a Master of Divinity degree and a Master of Arts degree in 
Theology with a concentration in Moral Theology. He also holds a Master of Public Administration 
degree from the University of Baltimore. An alumnus of Canisius College, Fr. Fields grew up at St. Peter 
Parish in Olney. 
 
ALTAR FLOWERS:  The flowers on all of the altars are in memory of Calvin Quade, given by Renie 
Quade. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.sacredheartbushwood.org/
mailto:sacredheart.bushwood.md@adw.org


Thank You to Fr. Wyble and Sacred Heart Parishioners 
On behalf of the families of Sacred Heart Parish, I offer my gratitude to Fr. Stephen Wyble for his 
commendable service to the people of God in the 7th District for the last three years. I thank him for his 
personal kindness to me during this time of transition. Serving as your pastor during unprecedented 
times for our world and Church, Fr. Wyble loved the 7th District in his generosity and zeal. Just as he 
was greatly willing to accept this responsibility and provide pastoral leadership, we know to expect 
nothing less as he possesses the responsibilities of pastoral care for Holy Cross Parish in Garrett Park. 
As no one from the 7th District will ever be a stranger up the road in Garrett Park, Fr. Wyble will never be 
a stranger in the 7th District. 
 
Our gratitude to Fr. Wyble resonates from all the ways God continues to bless us in our shared vocation 
of sainthood. We cannot say any good word or perform any good action without God's help. During my 
meetings with Fr. Wyble, he was very quick to offer cheers and praise for Sacred Heart parishioners. On 
behalf of Fr. Wyble and our predecessors, I thank you for your cheers, prayers, and works of mercy that 
make the 7th District a beautiful place to love God and to love our family, friends, and Church in the 
same unconditional way that God loves us. 
 
May God bless you and may the Sacred Heart of Jesus have mercy on us. 
 
Yours in Christ, 
Fr. Fields 

JUNE DRIVE-THRU DINNER REPORT 
 

Income from Food Sales:    $27,974.00 
                     Cake Table        2,689.00 
                     Donations (Dinner Envelopes)      1,465.00 
                   $32,128.00   
           
Expenses from Food & Supplies:   $14,179.77           
             Advertising           766.71           
             Propane/Trash           695.44       
                  $15,641.92 

 
Income         $32,128.00  
Expenses    -  15,641.92 Dinners Sold: 908 
Profit            $16,486.08   
 
ROSARY FACTS – DID YOU KNOW? In each rosary there are 59 beads, three feet of cord, a crucifix, 
and a Miraculous or Saint Medal. 
 
REQUEST FOR INTERCESSORY PRAYER:  Sick: Roger & Barbara Raley, Nancy Russell, Joseph L. 
Quade, Jr., Keith Polk, Mary Ann Hayden, Sean Campbell, Anita Lacey, Jeff Woodward, Calestard 
Gravett, Joann Beavers, David Hill, Ruth Hayden, Matthew Quade, Mike Bailey, Virgie Banagan, Ann 
Robrecht, Carol Dean and Elaine Frederick. 

 
JULY VOTIVE INTENTIONS 

Blessed Mother Altar – In memory of Craig Anderson, given by Bobby & Diane Anderson. 
St. Joseph Altar – In memory of Paul Wise, given by Ruth Wise. 

Sacred Heart Altar – In memory of Ruth Wise, given by Ruth Wise. 
 


